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	Student Business Briefing Note
· Student Cards
 

	Date of Issue
· 5th February 2024


	Intention of Briefing Note
· To update Faculty/departmental staff on student cards 


	Briefing Note issued by
· Student Business Managers (Charlene Dollochin and Lorraine Gallagher)


	The digital student card on the Mobile App is now the primary form of student ID and can be used to access the library and is accepted as a form of ID at most venues and retail outlets. 

We would ask departments to discourage students from requesting a physical card unless necessary. If a student does require a physical card they should be directed to the following webpage to complete the new online form; https://www.strath.ac.uk/studywithus/registration/studentcard/. All student card enquiries should be directed to this webpage in the first instance. 

Thank you for your co-operation.
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